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Dear families of our Lyndhurst community,
What a busy start to the year! It is nice to have some normality returning to our community.

Parent/Teacher Interviews — we look forward to taking some time to discuss your child and to get
to know them further, through your eyes. Whilst we have our information in a school context it is
ideal if we, as teachers and parents, work collaboratively to bring out the best in your child. Over
the next few weeks, it would be helpful if you can call the school and book a time for a chat with
your child’s teacher. Mrs Wilby will have a timetable of our availability to organise a time (Mon &
Wed from 3.15pm). If a visit doesn’t work for you — we can talk over the phone at an agreed time.

Swimming — this week, swimming will start. | apologise for the mix up, there was a double booking
and we were asked to move our lessons back a week. Lessons will be held, every Thursday from
12.30 — 1.30pm until Week 9. There is no cost for these lessons. Students will travel on the Garland
Bus to and from the pool.

Blayney Show — our students are creating entries for the show, being held on Saturday 6th March.
This is a great little show to support and not bragging, but we did win last year!

Colour Fun Run — on the last day of this term, we will be going in the bus to Neville Public School,
Thursday 1st April. This year we will be raising funds for Breast Cancer research.

Voluntary Contributions - each year we ask for a modest contribution from each of our families to
assist with the cost of general educational resources that are provided for all students. This includes
items such as text books, exercise books, pens, pencils, paints, tissues, textas and other classroom
necessities. Thank you to the families who have already contributed. If you would like to assist,
payment can be made via School Stream. (Detailed information is available in the NEWS tab).

Update your contact details - It is very important that we have current contact information for all
families. Please take a moment to complete the updated information request via the NEWS tab on
School Stream. Even if you think that your details have not changed, please complete the form so
that we can be doubly sure we have your current contact information. Thanks.

Rentals — there is currently a massive shortage of homes to rent in the Lyndhurst area. In order to
promote growth in our school community we need more students. If you have an empty house,
or know of anyone with one, would you please consider renting it to a family on the proviso of an
enrolment at our school? The continuation of Lyndhurst Public School is vital to your community.

Leave — | will be taking 4 days Long Service Leave from Fri Feb 19 — Wed 24th Feb, Mrs Stanley will
the Relieving Principal in my absence.

Have a very happy Week 4 everyone. Autumn is coming.
With warm regards

Mrs Christine Kovac
Principal
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LYNDHURST PUBLIC SCHOOL

Private Music Lessons available in Lyndhurst
LARS BERG

INSTRUMENTS TAUGHT LESSON PRICES
Piano Start at $27.50 for individual tuition,
Guitar S $15.50 for shared lesson and
Bass Giutar g " $12.50 for group lesson
Drums
Vocals
Flute
Cello
Violin
Ukulele
Mandolin
Marimbas

Please contact Lars directly if you would like to arrange individual,
shared or group lessons for your child/ren.
larsberg@bigpond.com
0475 055 034
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We've been selected to be part of
Bernardi’s Building Better Communities Program!

Shop instore at Bernardi’s & ask for a token
at the checkout to vote for us
& we will receive a share of $5,000 in donations.

The more votes we get,
the bigger the donation we recieve!
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